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OFFICE OF THE INDEPENDENT COMMISSIONER AGAINST CORRUPTION (NT) 

Fake emails 
8 January 2024 

This morning a number of people have reported receiving an email from the email address 
mymail4gov@gmail.com 

The email purports to be from me and has my name and title in the body of the email. 

They are fake emails.   

Authorised emails will only ever come from an email address ending in icac.nt.gov.au 

If anyone else receives a fake email purporting to be from my office, or me, please advise me on 
report.submission@icac.nt.gov.au 

Impersonating the ICAC, or an ICAC authorised officer, is a criminal offence punishable by 2 years 
imprisonment. 

 

Michael Riches 
Independent Commissioner Against Corruption (NT) 
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